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Comments: I have spent many days skiing in the South Bowl and contrary to the statements in the EIS study, I

have never seen rescuse in the South Bowl. I oppose lifts in the Mono Trees forest and South Bowl.  The Mono

Trees are are pristine old growth forest. The South Bowl should remain a back country access to preserve the

integrity of Teton Canyon. I support night skiing with a restriction of 7pm closing to respect dark skies. I do not

oppose a restaurant at the top of Sacajawea lift. If there needs to be expansion to accommodate more skiers, I

believe the area North of Blackfoot makes the most sense. 


